
Dear Bowlers, 

I want to thank all of you for participating in our Annual Senior No-Tap Mixed Doubles Tournament. This 

year the scores were the highest ever. We had (13) 300 games and (8) 800 series.  I want to congratulate 

Susan Tanisawa and Byron Ishizu for coming in 1st place and the other winners.  I also would like to 

thank all the tournament helpers for their help. Without them the tournament could not have run so 

smoothly. I hope to see all of you back again in 2012. Don’t forget that on April 21, 2012, we will be 

hosting our Senior No-Tap Mixed Team Event. Please visit our web site (www.sjnba.com) for more 

information about upcoming events and news about our association. 

This year’s winners: 

1st Place $462.00 Susan Tanisawa / Byron Ishizu  1534 + 237 = 1771 

2nd Place $250.00 Terri Oki / Glenn Tsuchiya  1535 + 207 = 1742 

3rd Place $200.00 Lily Ishizu / Gaylan Ishizu  1408 + 330 = 1738 

4th Place $150.00 Terry Sato / Ted Sato   1381 + 333 = 1714 

5th Place $125.00 Masako Mori / Glenn Tsuchiya  1488 + 207 = 1695 

6th Place $100.00 Joyce Mitome / Steve Itatani  1443 + 243 = 1686 

7th Place $90.00  Judy Kotsubo / Vince Itatani  1516 + 159 = 1675 

8th Place $85.00  Amy Dobashi / Kenji Numoto  1397 + 276 = 1673 

9th Place $80.00  Masako Mori / Herb Nakatsu  1442 + 228 = 1670 

10th Place $75.00  Yako McDonnell / Mo Noda  1482 + 186 = 1668 

11th Place $70.00  Sachi Ikeda / Ken Fujii   1409 + 255 = 1664 

12th Place $65.00  Susan Tanisawa / Ted Tanisawa  1467 + 195 = 1662 

13th Place $60.00  Akkiko Ogawa / Gary Hayashi  1427 + 234 = 1661 

14th Place $55.00  Grace Mori / Yosh Hiraki  1384 + 273 = 1657 

15th Place $50.00  Vivian Noda / Frank Tamai  1402 + 243 = 1645 

16th Place $45.00  Yoko Lum / Frank Lum   1410 + 234 = 1644 

Sincerely, 

Vince Itatani 

President, SJNBA 

http://www.sjnba.com/

